
CATEQQRY 1
REGULATCQ INFORMATION DISTRIBUTIONeSTEM (RIDE)

ACCESSION NBR:9707100075 DOC.DATE: 97/07/03 NOTARIZED: NO
FACIE':50-400 Shearon Harris 'Nuclear Power Plant, Unit 1, Carolina

AUTH.NAQE »i AUTHOR AFFILIATION
ROBINSON,"2.R. Carolina Power & Light Co.

RECIP.NAME RECIPIENT AFFILIATION
Document Control Branch (Document Control Desk)

ll

SUBJECT: Forwards proprietary list of SROs that have been reassigned
within util from position which util certified need for SRO
license.

DOCKET
05000400

T
05000400

8
NOTES:Application for permit renewal filed.

DISTRIBUTION CODE: M003D COPIES RECEIVED:LTR ENCL SIZE: ) 4'
TITLE: Operator Requalification Program

RECIPIENT
ID CODE/NAME

PD2-1 PD

COPIES
LTTR ENCL

1 1

RECIPIENT
ID CODE/NAME

ROONEY,V

COPIES
LTTR ENCL

1 1 0

INTERNAL: ACRS
NRR/DRCH/HHFB
RGN2

EXTERNAL: NOAC

CENTER 01 1
1 1 N
1 1

1 Q NRC PDR

1 1
1 1

'R

0

NOTE TO ALL "RIDS" RECIPIENTS:
PLEASE HELP US TO REDUCE WASTE! CONTACT THE DOCUMENT CONTROL DESK,
ROOM OWFN SD"5(EXT. 415-2083) TO ELIMINATE YOUR NAME FROM
DISTRIBUTION LISTS FOR DOCUMENTS YOU DON'T NEEDl

'y
TOTAL NUMBER OF COPIES REQUIRED: LTTR' ENCL

'



P (

(1 FF

~.a

4l

tl



Carolina Power & Light Company
PO Box 165
New Hill NC 27562

William R. Robinson
Vice President
Harris Nuclear Plant

5 l997

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTENTION: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

SERIAL: HNP-97-130
10 CFR 50.74(a)

SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEARPOWER PLANT
DOCKET NO. 50-400/LICENSE NO. NPF-63
NOTIFICATIONOF CHANGES IN SENIOR REACTOR OPERATOR STATUS

Dear Sir or Madam:

In accordance with 10 CFR 50.74(a), Carolina Power & Light Company (CP&L) provides
notification that four Senior Reactor Operators licensed on the Harris Nuclear Plant have been
reassigned within CP&L from the positiqn which CP&L previously certified the need for a senior
reactor operator license., The names; docket numbers, and license numbers for the individuals are
included in the enclosure to this letter. The licenses are no longer required and CP&L requests
that they be terminated.

CP&L requests that the information contained in the enclosure be exempt from public disclosure
under the provisions of 10 CFR 2.790(a)(6) since disclosure would constitute a clearly
unwarranted invasion ofpersonal privacy.

Questions regarding this matter may be referred to Mr. J. H. Eads at (919) 362-2646.
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Sincerely,

Enclosure

c: . Mr. J. B. Brady (NRC Senior Resident Inspector, HNP)
Mr. T. A". Peebles (Chief, Operator, Licensing and Human Performance Branch, Region II)'r. L'.A. Reyes(NRC Regional'Administrator, Region II) ., '..'~pp
Mr. V. L. Rooney, (NRR Project Manager, HNP):
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